
SSBTR Nov. 13 meeting minutes

 Introductions and Thank you to Ivy Brain Tumor Research Center for 
the Tour!

Treasurer's Report: Our total in the bank is $28,804.85. From our successful mass 
mailing event three weeks ago we have raised 1775 dollars so far! Thank you to Dr. 
Kiddess, Dr. Oswood, and the Lauren's Family for their major donations adding up 
to $4000.  

Thank you to Dr. Mehta for her lecture on the differing phases of research on 
brain tumor treatments. 

Mass Mailing was a success and thank you to all the volunteers! 

Mount Mayhem has raised $520 and thank you to everyone who participated and 
donated. 

School and Co-chair reports. 

Thoughts and Ideas about SSBTR t-shirts switching to grey 

Responsibilities over the break: Garner interest and volunteers for the Cure-a-
thon at Saguaro High School on February 24. Think of ideas for making theme gift 
baskets for the silent auction. (Potential themes include: Movie, Horse, candy, spa, 
college, game & sports baskets) Please be sure to have prices of items for basket. 
we can put items in basket for you. Must be in by Feb. 10!! Find silent auction items 
to include in our silent auction. Finally, if schools know or want to invite any 
entertainment groups to the Cure let us know! 

Next Meeting January 15: Phoenix Children’s - Gilbert location 

Respectfully Submitted by Braydon Kim


